
 

 
 
 

Declaration in accordance with REACH Regulation EG Nr. 1907/2006 on the 
Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemical 

Substances 
 
 
 
The European REACH Regulation (Registration, Evaluation and Authorization of Chemicals) has 
been in force since June 1, 2007. REACH primarily applies to manufacturer, importers and 
dealers of chemical products, but under certain circumstances also affects companies using 
chemical substances in the broadest sense.  
 
The Provertha GmbH is a downstream user for the purposes of the EU Regulation because we 
are neither an importer nor a dealer of chemical products. The chemicals we use in our 
production (e.g. lubricants and greases) do not reach the lower threshold of 1 ton per annum 
under any circumstances, which means we are not obliged under the EU Regulation to register 
or maintain technical files on them. 
 

In order to ensure that we are acting within the scope of the aforementioned regulation, in 
our own interest and the interest of our customers, we maintain an up-to-date list of 
hazardous substances. In accordance with our ISO 9001 and ISO/TS 16949 certification, we 
are in constant dialogue with our suppliers to ensure that all products supplied comply with 
REACH. 

For queries, or if you require further information, please contact us at  
service@provertha.com.  
 
 
 
Pforzheim, January 21-st, 2019        
 
 
 
Provertha GmbH 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:service@provertha.com

